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17 May 2019 

 

 

 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No 015 of 2019 regarding repair works on  

Il-moll tal-Fekruna - Il-Bajja ta' San Pawl 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public, that further to Local Notice to Mariners No 015 of 2019 regarding repair works on 

Il-moll tal-Fekruna - Il-Bajja ta' San Pawl, the area has been extended to that shown 

hatched on the attached chart. 

 

Due to the above works, with immediate effect, the slipway cannot be used until further 

notice. 

 

Owners of vessels that are moored or have a mooring within the hatched area are to 

remove such moorings and associated ground tackle as soon as possible. Any vessels 

and moorings that are left in this area will be removed at the expense of the owner. No 

liability whatsoever will be accepted by the Authority for any damage that may be 

caused while removing the said vessels and moorings. 

 

All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners No 015 of 2019 will remain 

valid and unchanged. 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 211A, 211B 
 




